
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sophomores, Juniors, and their Parents/Guardians,  
 
Grand Rapids Christian High School is excited to offer internship opportunities during Winterim 
in January 2024.  Winterim Internships provide a unique two-week opportunity for our students 
to observe and experience a working professional’s life. The exposure to a chosen field will offer 
a learning opportunity for students to gain valuable tools to foster their gifts. 
 
We are informing you about this opportunity now because the process of finding an internship 
host should start soon if it hasn’t already.  We encourage students to find their own internships 
through family, friends, or community relationships.  Parents/guardians play an important role 
in encouraging their children in career pathways and we hope that through conversations and 
community connections parents work with their students to explore internship options.   
 
Please see the student, family, and host expectations documents as well as the timeline for the 
Winterim Internship program, and the application/contract.  When approaching a potential 
host, students should share the “Winterim Overview and Host Expectations” sheet.  All 
documents are also available online at www.grcs.org/winterim. Please feel free to contact me 
with any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Abby Vredeveld 
Winterim Internship Coordinator 
616.574.5501   avredeveld@grcs.org 
 


